
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2020 
 
Dear Washington Township School Community,  
 
As we prepare for the opening of schools in September, please know that the district’s School Reopening Committee is 
working to develop a plan to ensure a safe return for all students and staff.    
 
At last night’s Board of Education meeting, I shared the draft plan for the opening of school.   Please note the plan reviewed 
at the meeting is still in draft format and will be revised prior to implementation.    Revisions to the plan will be based on 
any updated guidance from State and Warren County Health and Education Departments.  Recommendations from the 
community and staff will also be integrated, where possible.    
 
A copy of the draft plan is attached to this message for your review. Families are encouraged to email additional comments 
or concerns to my attention; concerns will be reviewed by the School Reopening Committee.   Please email comments to 
kneuhs@washtwpsd.org.  
 
Thank you for your support and patience, during these challenging and unprecedented times.  

Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 
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